
 

 
 
Ms Jovana Chang, Hsiu-ying, 
President of Senatus of Taiwan 
Senatus of Taiwan, 
94 Lo Li Road, 
Taipei, 
Taiwain 
ROC. 
 
 

              3 February 2011 
Dear Sister  Jovana Chang 
 
On the occasion of the 60th Anniversary of the founding of the Legion of Mary Taiwan, I would like to send a 
few words of congratulations and thanks to the Taiwan Senatus, which has made such a great contribution to 
the development of the Legion of Mary in the Archdiocese of Taiwan over so many years. We should be 
grateful to God and to His Blessed Mother Mary for all the graces received by the legionaries and by many 
others through the legionary apostolate. 
 
Thanks are due in a special way to the officers of the Senatus and the attached legion councils over these past 
sixty years, who have helped so much in the administration of the Legion. 
 
Our thanks are also due very particularly for the support and guidance of the Ecclesiastical Authorities and the 
many Spiritual Directors, who have been such a help in the growth of the Legion. We wish to express our 
sincere thanks to His Grace John Hung Shan-Chuan,  the Archbishop of Taipei and all bishops and the priests  
of the archdiocese and the suffragen dioceses for the trust they have placed in the Legion and for their  
encouragement of the legionaries.  
 
May all legionaries from the Senatus be inspired by our founder the Servant of God Frank Duff to do great 
things for God and the salvation of souls. 
 
On behalf of the Concilium, I wish the Senatus continued growth in quality and quantity and may Our Blessed 
Lady fill you all with peace and joy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Tommy McCabe 
President    


